
ANSWERS TO BUGS & THINGS
LADYBIRD RIB LADDY
EARWIG WI RAGE
WASP SWAP
HONEY BEE HEE BONEY
CATERPILLAR CEL TRAP RAIL
SNAIL SLAI
N
SLUG LUGS
DRAGONFLY FRY LONG AD
CRICKET RICK ETC
GRASSHOPPER HOPE PASS GRR
SLOW WORM MOW ROWLS
BUTTERFLY BURY FELTT
APHIDS HAD SIP
GREENFLY FREE GLYN
HOCK CAR CO COCKROACH
COLORADO BEETLE LET ROAD COOL BEE
ANTS STAN
MAYFLY FAMYLY
LOCUST CLOUTS
WOODLICE WE OIL COD
ANSWERS TO WEATHER
THUNDERSTORM THURD MONSTER
TORNADO TO ADORN
HURRICANE RUNE CHAIR
SNOW OWNS
SLEET STEEL
HAILSTORM MORIS HALT
HEATWAVE AHA WE VET
HOT THO
COLD CLOD
SULTRY RUSTLY
FOGGY OF GYG
BLIZZARD BRADZZ IL
MISTY MY SIT
OVERCAST REV TACOS
DRIZZLING LIZZ GRIND
TORRENTIAL RAIN TRIAL NOT IN REAR
MONSOON NO MOONS
TYPHOON HONY POT
GALES AS LEG
WHIRLWIND HR WIN WILD

Notices for October 2020
should be available from Sunday 27th September

let me know if you would like something included

                                         
SEPTEMBER 2020

I was glad when they said unto me 
Let us go into the House of the Lord

Psalm 122:1 

 



Sunday 6th September
Morning Service 10:30am            Lynne Le Masonry

Sunday 13th September
Morning Service 10:30am Lynne Le Masonry

Sunday 20th September
Morning Service 10:30am            Lynne Le Masonry

Sunday 27th September
Morning Service 10:30am Lynne Le Masonry

MESSAGES

From Harry & Marilyn – “Both Marilyn and I would like to thank our Church 
Family for their care and prayers for Marilyn. It shows it works. All thanks to 
Heather and Fred for their care in phone calls that kept me going. 
Thank you also to our dearest friends, Maureen and Sid.
What can I say? Thank you. Marilyn is making progress day by day.
God bless you all at Hope Street.”

Love, Harry and Marilyn

From Heather & Stephen & Family  - We have some wonderful news. 
Our granddaughter Lucy, who lives in Wales, came for a visit with 
her partner Wayne to tell  her family on Sheppey that they are 
expecting a baby in March, so we are going to be great grandparents!!
We’re all so pleased for Lucy and Wayne. They’ll make great parents 
and their dog, Flynn, will be the best big brother ever.

                                                                                

HARVEST
Sunday 11th October at 10:30am

    Lynne has already started planning for this very 
special service to which you are all invited

Saturday Coffee Mornings
We do not have a date to start our monthly Saturday Coffee
Mornings as yet, but our hope is that it will not be too long

before this is possible.
Watch this space…….

Prayer and Care
Our hope is that Prayer and Care can recommence in October

Tuesday Coffee Morning



Nothing has been decided yet as the Tuesday Coffee Mornings
are organised by Olive (Long) and the Salvation Army ladies.

Taketime is a series of relaxing guided meditations
based on the stories of Jesus and the tradition of St Ignatius

After the initial trial period we will now be meeting for 

Taketime Together 
on the first and third Wednesdays of each month from 2-3pm .
Meetings are held in the Church with refreshments afterwards

It is hoped that we can start meetings from 
Wednesday 7th October

2020 SHOEBOX APPEAL
 
Blytheswood Care are asking for filled   
shoeboxes again this year. There are some 

checklists available and more should arrive soon. 
Filled shoeboxes need to be ready by 

Sunday 25th October
Thank you for your support with this


